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A word from Craig...
Hi everyone,

We hope you have all stayed safe with the floods, our thoughts are with 
anyone suffering at this devastating time.

It’s been a busy few weeks at school......our Skipping Team have 
performed some great demonstrations - at Kinglake PS and Yea Hospital. 
Well done to you all, with thanks to Nikki for all her hardwork in 
preparation. 

Last Monday we had our 3rd Transition Day for our 2023 Preps, they 
are really beginning to settle in and its great to see the older students 
looking out for them. Thanks to Lauren for her great work helping the 
2023 Preps feel safe and happy at Yea PS.

Monday the 31st of October is a curriculum day, so students are not to 
attend school on this day. 
Tuesday 1st November is a public holiday for Melbourne Cup. 
Our Patch will not be operating on either Monday or Tuesday. 

Forms went home earlier this week for the 3/4 Camp at Angahook at 
Anglesea leaving on the 16th November. Please return your forms as 
soon as possible. The students are very excited!

There will be a sausage sizzle on the 9th November, please order via 
QKR! from Monday. 

There are lots of coughs and colds around at the moment and we 
appreciate if you can keep your children home to rest until they are well 
enough to return to school.

We hope you all get to rest, relax and enjoy the 4 day break and look 
forward to seeing everyone back at school Wednesday next week.
 
Kind regards       

Craig Irvine

October
31st	 Professional	Practise	Day
	 School	closed

November 
1st	 Melbourne	Cup		-	School		
	 closed	
2nd	 Reinforced	Reading	Volunteer			
	 Workshop	1	at	3.30pm
3rd	 2023	Skipping	Team	tryouts
4th	 Yea	HS	Grade	6	Transition	&		
	 Multicultural	Day
	 Sub	Finance	8.30am
7th	 School	Council
9th		 Sausage	Sizzle
10th	 2023	Skipping	Team	tryouts
11th	 Remembrance	Day	Service		
	 10.40am
14th	 Prep	Transition	9am-1pm
	 Dance	practise	at	Hall
16th	 Gr	3-4	Camp
17th	 Gr	3-4	Camp
18th	 Gr	3-4	Camp	returns
28th		 Prep	Transition	9am-2.15pm
	 Dance	practise	at	Hall
29th	 Prep/1	Swimming
30th	 Prep/1	Swimming

December 
1st	 Prep/1	Swimming
2nd	 Whole	School	Event
5th	 Whole	school	dance	practise	
	 at	Hall
6th	 Prep/1	Swimming
7th	 Prep/1	Swimming
	 Gr	6	Graduation
8th	 Prep/1	Swimming
9th	 Sub	Finance	8.30am
	 Senior	School	special	event
12th	 Whole	School	full	dress	
	 rehearsal	at	Hall

We	acknowledge	the	Taungurung	Clans	traditional	ownership	
of	the	lands	and	waters	on	which	we	work	and	learn.	We	
respects	their	Elders	both	past,	present	and	emerging.	We	pay	
respect	to	the	onging	living	cultures	of	the	First	Peoples.
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Values Award

  Lexi
 

For always showing respect to all her 
teachers and peers. 

Values Award

  Brooklyn

For being a responsible classroom member, 
always helping with jobs and organisation 

of our room. 

Values Award

   Henry

For always showing respect to his peers 
and his teachers. 

Values Award

    Tyson 
For showing resilience in Writing, taking 
on feedback and working hard to improve 

at all times. 

Values Award

  Ivy

For being resilient when trying to learn 
new skills in skipping. 

Values Award

   Kyla

For being resilient while dealing with 
a challenging situation. 


